
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

April 22, 2022 
 

 
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

Education unions to hold press conference ahead  
of Ontario budget announcement 

 
 

TORONTO, ON – On Monday, April 25, at 9:15 a.m., leaders from Ontario’s unions representing teachers 
and education workers will hold a press conference ahead of the provincial government’s budget 
announcement to underscore the importance of adequate, fair, and necessary funding for public education.  
 
TIME:   Remarks at 9:15 a.m. A media availability will follow. 
 

WHO:   -     Karen Brown, President, Elementary Teachers’ Federation of Ontario (ETFO) 
- Barb Dobrowolski, President, Ontario English Catholic Teachers’ Association 

(OECTA) 
- Karen Littlewood, President, Ontario Secondary School Teachers’ Federation 

(OSSTF/FEESO)  
- Anne Vinet-Roy, présidente/President, Association des enseignantes et des 

enseignants franco-ontariens (AEFO) 
 
WHERE:  Media Studio, Legislative Building, Queen’s Park, Toronto 
 
LIVESTREAM:  Media and members of the public can view the press conference here.  
  

https://www.ola.org/en/legislative-business/video/media-studio

